From: Alejandra Radillo -

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 3:46 PM

To: SCUSD Public Comment

Subject: School Fees- RES-2000444

Attachments: CDD-0226_School-District-Impact-Fees_4-22-2020.pdf; 4210 Custis Ave School Cert.pdf

Warning! This message originates from OUTSIDE the District’s email system. Please
verify the sender and contents before opening attachments or clicking any links. Contact
the Technology Services Help Desk at 916-643-9445 with any questions.

Hello,

Factory Direct Housing has reached out to the Sacramento City Unified School District multiple times,
over six voicemails, in addition to four email inquiries, and we have yet to receive a response.

Our customer Steven Li is waiting for the school district to respond to the matter of paying school
fees for the new housing construction we are managing.

Steven Li can not receive the issuance of a building permit until he pays the school fees to SCUSD.
Without a building permit, the project is at a halt and pushing back the completion deadline nearing
an impossible turnaround time that can leave him homeless.

The Sacramento City Unified School District must respond and advise how Steven Li can complete the
required school fee payment for Factory Direct Housing to finish building his home.

Thank you,

ALEJANDRA RADILLO
Project Manager
Factory Direct Housing
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